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REF: BPMS/ OFB/ LDCE/ 228(8/3/L)       REMINDER-2              Dated: 30.07.2020 
To, 
The DGOF & Chairman 

Ordnance Factory Board 

10-A, S K Bose Road,  

Kolkata- 700001 

 

Subject: Filling of vacancies in the post of Chargemen (T/NT) through LDCE: 

inclusion of vacancies occurring in the current year. 

Reference: This federation letter of even no dated 03.06.2020 & 24.06.2020. 

 

Respected Sir, 

 With due regards, your kind attention is invited the letter cited under reference on 

subject matter whereby you were requested to issue necessary instructions/ amendments for 

inclusion of the vacancies occurring in the current year 2020 in total vacancies published for 

LDCE. 

 

 Since required action at your end is still awaited, you are again requested to look into 

the matter. 

 

 Further, you are requested to allow those candidates in the LDCE who are 

pursuing the final years of concerned minimum required qualifications by relaxing 

norms (circulated vide OFB letter No. 2982/LDCE/CM(T&NT)/2020/PER/GB dated 24th 

April 2020) as examinations have been delayed/ postponed due to prevailed 

circumstances caused by Covid 19.  

Thanking you. 
                           Sincerely Yours 

 
                 

               (MUKESH SINGH) 
           General Secretary/ BPMS & 

          Member JCM II Level Council (MoD) 
 


